
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July & August 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor & Church Family, 
 

“Unto thee, O God, do we give thanks, unto thee do we give thanks: for that thy name is near thy 
wondrous works declare.” (Psalm 75:1) 

 
Thank you again so much for your prayer and financial support. It is a great honor to be able to represent 
you on the mission field of Cambodia. For many years, Cambodia was under the darkness of Satan’s 
reign, but now the Gospel of Jesus Christ is here. We give thanks to God for opening this door and giving 
the Khmer people the opportunity to hear about the God Who created the universe. They worship gods 
made with human hands, but now they will have opportunity to worship the true and living God Who 
made them. 
 
We thank God that our church has the opportunity to 
go out and share the good news of the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ every Saturday afternoon at 4:30. 
Sometime we have small groups go out; other times 
we have larger groups go out, as you can see in this 
picture we took before we went out soul winning. We 
are so grateful for many of our church people who 
understand how important it is to win souls to the Lord. 
They are saved because missionaries are in their 
country. Now it is their responsibility to do the same 
and share God with their people. Please continue to 
pray for Khmer people to have open hearts and minds 
to hear the good news.  
 
These past two months, we have had five visitors to our services, and we have had two girls get baptized. 
 
For Christ’s sake 
 
Kounaro, Chorvy, Priscilla, Christina, & Jonathan Keo 
 
 


